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5/26/2020 
 
Arlene Padilla 
Family and Community Outreach (Tucson Unified School District) 
655 N. Magnolia Ave. 
Tucson, AZ 85711 
 
Dear Arlene Padilla, 
 
Thank you for applying to receive funds from the C19ORG grant program at AzFBN. This 
program was made possible by donors who wanted to fund operations at agencies serving 
Arizona’s hungry during this challenging time. 
 
We’re happy to inform you that Family and Community Outreach (Tucson Unified School 
District) has been approved for a grant of $10,000. These funds are unrestricted and can be 
used as outlined in your application and follow up conversations.  
 
The next page contains a simple agreement you need to sign and return, either by email or 
mail. Please fill in the information about how you’d like to receive the funds, either by check or 
electronic funds transfer.  
 
We so appreciate all of the work you are doing to continue to serve Arizonans who are at-risk of 
hunger, especially as we face the uncertainty of what this need will look like in the coming 
months. 
 
If you have any questions about your grant, please email grants@azfoodbanks.org and a 
member of the AzFBN team will be happy to assist you. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 Angie Rodgers 
President and CEO 
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